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CHAIRPERSON'S NOTE TO PARENTS 
 
Dear Parents (Pre-Nur to Grades XII), 
 
We are pleased to inform that Dr. Ameeta Mulla Wattal has taken over as 
Chairperson and Executive Director - DLF Foundation Schools and 
Scholarship Programmes from July 1, 2021. 
 
Dr. Wattal is a pioneer in the field of education and has experience of working 
in creative arts, special needs education, peace studies and curriculum 
development for over four decades. She has held several posts in India and 
abroad at both school and university level.  
 
She has many awards and accolades to her credit which include being the 
recipient of the prestigious National Teacher's Award and the Endeavour 
Award from the Australian Government for her work in the field of literacy.  
 
Please find attached her message to the RVS parent body.  
 
Regards, 
Team RVS 



Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to have taken over the position of Chairperson and 
Executive Director of DLF Foundation Schools and Scholarship 
programmes. 

I am really looking forward to interacting with you. 

I have always believed in a strong parent school partnership in all 
aspects of school life. Once a child enters school, a lifelong dialogue 
is initiated. I seek your support and trust as we begin a new journey 
together for the wellbeing of our children. 

I plan to meet with you online / offline depending upon the situation 
to understand your aspirations and needs vis a vis the children, so that 
we can work together through innovative practices, a collective 
cultural consciousness, a creative learning model into the school 
space. 

 
Keep the faith!!! 

Warm Regards 

 
Dr. Ameeta Mulla Wattal 
Chairperson and Executive Director  
DLF Foundation Schools and Scholarship Programmes. 
 

Nb - I am contactable any time at ameetam@gmail.com. You can visit 
me with prior appointment at my office – DLF Gateway Tower (fourth 
floor), DLF Cyber City, DLF Phase 2, Sector 24, Gurugram, Haryana or 
in any of the school that your children are studying in. 
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